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COVID-19 Impact – Reopening of Villages  

6 April 2021 

On Tuesday 23 February 2021, we confirmed that our UK Villages will be closed until at least Sunday 

11 April 2021.  On Monday 5 April 2021, the UK Government confirmed that England will be moving 

to step 2 of the “Covid-19 Response – Spring 2021” (the Covid Response) on Monday 12 April 2021.  

Therefore, Center Parcs will be reopening its UK Villages with certain restrictions and in accordance 

with the Covid Response and guidelines published thereunder on Monday 12 April 2021. 

We will provide further updates in due course.  
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